
 

 

TEA Superintendent Call Debrief 
December 20, 2022 

  
 
 
 
Superintendents, 
Below is a summary debrief of the TEA Superintendent Call that took place on December 15, 2022: 
 
Posted recently on tea.texas.gov: 
 

• School Safety 
o NEW: School Safety Standards Cost Estimates Collection 

• Effective Schools Framework (ESF) 
o NEW: Effective Schools Framework (ESF) For All  

• LASO Grant Opportunity 
o CALL TO ACTION: This is a friendly reminder that if your LEA wishes to apply to the 

LASO grant(s), then the deadline to apply is December 22nd, 2022 Thursday! The 
application opened on November 7th and closes on December 22nd. For more 
information about the grant program guidelines, please visit LASO website. For any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to laso@tea.texas.gov.  

• Teacher Vacancy Task Force 
o NEW: Working Group Session Presentation 

• Next Call: 
o January 19, 2023, at 3:00 PM 

 
 
 

https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/school-safety-standards-cost-estimates-collection
https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/esf-for-all-superintendent-updates-december-2022.pdf
https://tea.texas.gov/texas-schools/health-safety-discipline/covid/learning-acceleration-support-opportunities-laso
mailto:laso@tea.texas.gov
https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/covid/tvtf-meeting-2022-12-01-notes-working-group-session.pdf

